Buildings Hearings Rescheduled to Dec. 8 at City Hall Here

Hearings of the U.S. Senate
Buildings and Grounds subcom-

mittee have again been resched-
uled, this time for 9:30 a.m. Fri-
day, December 8.

The hearings will be held in
the City Council Chambers of

the Fairbanks City Hall, accord-
ing to information received from
Sen. Mike Gravel, subcommittee
chairman.

The proposed Fairbanks Fed-
eral Office Building will be dis-
cussed in the meeting.




